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Fuel of the Future – LNG Project to Progress to Stakeholder 

Engagement Phase 

Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar thanks the ESG for their consideration of the safety 

reports provided by the Health and Safety Laboratory and Lloyd’s Register regarding the supply 

and storage of LNG to the new power station. 

The Government appreciates that the ESG has some remaining concerns and takes this 

opportunity to assure both the ESG and the general public that the issues raised are being 

addressed by Shell and HSL, who are working closely together as well as with the Government. 

The project will now progress to the next phase, which will consist of a significant consultation 

process to be conducted by Shell and HSL, involving all stakeholders and the local community. 

Shell and HSL will be engaging directly with major stakeholders, including the ESG, to understand 

and address any remaining concerns.   

The Government commits to ensure that the appropriate regulations and standards are adhered 

to at every stage, not as a tick-box exercise but to make sure that the people of Gibraltar are 

consulted and are listened to on this important development for our future. 

 


